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Letters Home

All Classes: Photo/Video consent form.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Fleur, Adventurers - Excellent independent writing about kindness.

This Week
Parent Partnership: Our next Parent Partnership meeting is this coming Wednesday 

(29th September.) If there is anything you would like to be discussed, please let your 

class representative know.

Earwig: We hope you are all enjoying accessing information about your child’s learning 

via Earwig. We are really enjoying the comments that you are adding to the timelines. 

If you missed the presentation about how to use the system at our Meet the Teacher 

afternoon, or you would like more information or support, please contact the School 

Office and they will put you in touch with the right person to help you.

Annual Review Invitations: Annual Reviews will continue to be held via conference call 

due to ongoing COVID uncertainties. Please make sure you have checked your email 

(and spam/junk folders too) as Alison will be emailing invitations to everyone whose 

child has an Annual Review this term.

Seniors Swimming Payments: If your child is in Seniors and is taking part in swimming 

this term, please make sure you have sent your payment of £40 as soon as possible, if 

you have not already done so.

Photo/Video Consent Form: We are in the process of updating our records for photo & 

video consent for all students. A form will be sent home today (Friday 24th 

September) for you to complete and return as soon as possible please.

Yoimoji of the Week: Jambop
 Jambop is Brave. “I like to try new things. Even if it feels scary or different, I always have a go 

and do my best.” We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.



Class News from Trailblazers
Trailblazers have been very busy! They have been learning about street art and are working with Penny in Art 

sessions to create a large graffiti canvas together. They have also been cooking and enjoyed tasting their 

homemade hummus and spicy potato wedges!
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